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NEWSLETTER 

 

Our Foundation Governor Clem Jackson achieved School Volunteer of the Year 2020. 
Awarded by Inspire Schools / KM Charity Team Sussex Teacher of the Year Awards.  

 

Judges said of him - Clem is a positive 

and encouraging figure at the school. 

He supports the children in any way he 

can whether accompanying school 

trips, helping Year 6 with their reading, 

or assisting the end-of-year school 

production of The Tempest. 

 
 

Congratulations Clem! It is very well deserved. We are proud to have you on our team 
and grateful for all of the time and experience you dedicate to the school and 
community. 

Reception:  Judah Bloxam 

Year 1:   Elliot Neilson 

Year 2:   Erin Bowler 

Year 3:   Emiko Carter 

Year 4:   Sasha Zahartsenja 

Year 5:   Dexter Davis 

Year 6:   Riley Butler 

Upcoming dates  

17/11/20    Parent Consultations 

19/11/20    8pm Friends AGM 

10/12/20    Y5 Narnia Baking 

18/12/20    Last Day of Term 2 

Remembrance Day 

The whole school observed 2 minutes 
silence at  11am on Wednesday 11th 
November. 

The following video was used to help 
illustrate the purpose of 
Remembrance Day and the meaning 
behind the poppy symbol. https://
www.youtube.com/watch?
v=doalcouBKwc 

Thank you for wearing something spotty, 
or for getting creative and making yourself 
spotty in aid of BBC Children In Need this 
year. It was short notice so we do 
appreciate the effort that you all went to. 

The School Fund will donate £1 to Children In Need for 
everyone who came into school 
wearing spots, including staff. 
We will also include any 
donations brought in by children 
on the day. 

We have raised a total 
of £211.40!  
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Y6 WW2—Holiday Homework 

 

 

 



Year 4 Anglo Saxons 

 

 

 

This week Year 4 explored what it is like to be a 

museum collections handler, identify and 

describing Anglo-Saxon artefacts that are 1000 

years old! 

We looked at everyday objects including pots, 

coins and toiletry items and considered what 

they might tell us about life in the dark ages.  



Children in Need 

 

 

 


